Good morning Judge Wallis,

According to staff's information, the $95,000 represents the approximate total revenue that PSE received from the PSE Connections program over the entire life of the program.  In response to a staff request for information, PSE stated, "Since implementing the program in November, 2001 through 2005, gross revenues paid to PSE under this contract amount to $95,173."  Please see the staff investigation report at Appendix C, PSE's response to staff's request for information # 4, page 18.

If this information insufficiently answers your questions, or if you have any further questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski

Assistant Attorney General

Telephone: (360) 664-1186
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